
SIS/CIR/2022-23/019                                                                                  09th Nov, 2022

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that keeping in view the upcoming occasion of
Children's Day, SVF has arranged for a free movie screening of 'Ballavpurer
Roopkatha' for our students of Classes 5-8 on 10th November 2022, Thursday, at
SVF Narendrapur. Students will be taken to the movie hall from school during
school hours and brought back to the campus afterwards. Dispersal will be held as
per the usual school timing.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas

Principal


